Charlotte Smith

Thank you for the opportunity to express my support for the proposed amendment that would ban
"scrubbers" from the Puget Sound. I worry about ALL pollution that cruise ships cause, but
knowing how much water traffic there is in that area,l feel it's extremely important to keep
pollution to an absolute minimum. It's a beautiful area & deserves to be protected.



